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(Middletown, NY)- State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) was pleased to join

business leaders, medical professionals, fellow elected officials and over 100 Sullivan County

residents at a ribbon cutting ceremony in the Town of Thompson yesterday celebrating the

grand opening of Catskill Regional Medical Center’s new Urgent Care and Primary Care

Center at Adelaar. The 11,000 square foot facility, which took only seven months to build, will

officially open its doors on Friday May 26th. Senator Bonacic spoke at the event and

commended the County and its officials on their commitment to improve healthcare in this
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underserved area.


